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Greetings,  
As I suspect many of you are doing, I'm counting back from the last frost date and getting my seeds 
started!  Just a few items to pass along to your clubs. 

●​ Landscape Design School on ZOOM is scheduled for March 25 and 26, 2025.  If you have 
never attended please check out the schedule on our website or click here 
for details . Landscape Design School. Keep in mind, registration closes on March 21, 
2025.  I hope to see you there 

●​ Our Annual Meeting and Luncheon will take place on April 16, 2025 at the Aqua Turf Club 
in Plantsville.  Our speaker will be Larry Weaner, a renowned landscape architect.  Check 
out his biography and registration information at  Annual meeting registration. Registration 
closes on April 9th.  

●​ The FGCCT tours are just so amazing!  If you have never joined in on the fun, there is still 
room in the New Hampshire "Foraging and Fun" in September and "Yellowstone Winter 
Wolves & Wonders" next February.  You can also ask to be put on a wait list for other 
opportunities.  Check it out here FGCCT tours 

●​ Remember to open the CF News when it arrives in your mailbox on April 1...not an April 
Fools joke!  ...some interesting and informative  articles!  

🌺🌺Karin 
 

Karin C. Ohr Pyskaty 
President 
The Federated Garden Clubs of CT, Inc. 
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